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The	New	Jersey	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	(Department)	is
announcing	the	availability	of	administrative	guidance	for	use	by	Licensed	Site
Remediation	Professionals	and	Subsurface	Evaluators	when	encountering
contamination	that	is	suspected	to	be	unrelated	to	a	known	discharge	undergoing
remediation.	The	administrative	guidance	identifies	steps	to	follow	when
contamination	is	encountered	on	or	off	the	site	undergoing	remediation	as	well	as
situations	involving	residential	unregulated	heating	oil	underground	storage
tanks.

The	guidance	is	located	in	the	Site	Remediation	Guidance	Library	on	the
Department's	Site	Remediation	Program	(SRP)	webpage
www.nj.gov/dep/srp/guidance/,	under	Administrative	Guidance.
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